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Appendix 13

Bree Tapscott

From: John Dixon [ngarigo@y7mail.com]

Sent:  Wednesday, 22 April 2009 810 PM

To: Bree Tapscott

Subject: Re: Proposed Subdivision 13 Millingandi Road, Millingandi

i Bree.,

Thank you for being patient, we have looked at this and now we can move forward by
recommending that the proposal can proceed.

We recommend that in the event a significant Aboriginal site or any cultural materials surface during
any earth disturbance works, that the proponent and their contractors stop works immediately and
contact this oftice, the Eden LALC and the DECC for further management advice.

Thank You.

John Dixon

Director

Yukembruk Merung Ngarigo Consultancy P/L
Ph: 0488749193



